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Sent: 17 December 2014 15:34
To: Licensing
Subject:

Dear

In reference to literature from Ashley & Broomhill Community Council
concerning the proposed supermarket development at 122 Broomhill Road,
I wish to state that I am completely against the development, and
consequently against an off sales licence being granted.

Yours sincerely,


